
 

 

 

 
 

 

August 29, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
On August 28, 2013, TT electronics announced plans to transition its 
(Variables, FR) product lines from Fullerton, CA, USA, to its manufacturing 
sites in Mexicali, Mexico.   These transitions will be completed by the end 
of 2014.  We currently plan to continue to produce all of the products 
which are being transitioned from Fullerton.    
 
The product ranges manufactured in the Fullerton facility from our Power 
and Hybrid business unit (microelectronics) are unaffected by this change. 
and will continue to be manufactured in the facility for the foreseeable 
future.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact your sales representative 
for more details and inquiries. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Craig Askew 
TT Electronics 
Power and Hybrid Business Unit  

 


